
 

Dear Asrial, Syahrial, Husni Sabil, Dwi Agus Kurniawan, Rahmat Perdana, Ahmad 

Mansur Nawahdani, Bob Widodi 

 

It is my pleasure to inform you that after the peer-review your paper entitled,  

 

“Quantitative Analysis Of Elementary School Students' Curiosity and Web-Based 

Assessment Responses" has been ACCEPTED to be published in Indonesian Journal on 

Learning and Advanced Education (IJOLAE) Vol. 5, No. 2, May 2023.  

 

Thank you very much for submitting your article to IJOLAE. Look forward to receiving 

your other articles in this journal. 

 

Best Regards, 

 
 

Prof. Harun Joko Prayitno 

Editor in Chief 


